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November 7, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

Ian Zammit was a trainee for 3 months at RIFF. He was friendly and easy to work with. He

helped the festival to build a new format on our webpage and always was looking for new

ways to improve our content.

In addition, Ian was detailed and picked up on new tasks very quickly. Besides all this, he

was always willing to help with different parts of the festival.

I highly recommend him to any future employer or a new project.

Sincerely,

Juliana Pezzoni

Co-Producer RIFF
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